Flower Barrels on Main Street

Promotional flower barrels have been a colorful spring addition to the village for many years. For the past few years, Schoharie Valley Farms have generously donated the flowers for the barrels, while Promotional members plant and maintain the barrels. The Village keeps them watered along with their recent addition of hanging planters on Main Street.



Gardeners — Bob Vedder, Kevin Marks and Jim Getman pause while repairing one of the flower barrels that the Schoharie Promotional Association places along Main Street each spring. Donations from local businesses and residents have allowed the association to repair the barrels and buy more flowers for planting this year.

The association meets at the Schoharie Fire Station at 7:30 p.m. on the second Tuesday of each month. The meeting is open to the public.

